
To: Independent Planning Commission  

Re: Clean TeQ Sunrise – Modification 4 

As a rate payer of the Lachlan Shire, residing in Condobolin and an employee of Clean TeQ – I 

write to express my full support of the Clean TeQ Sunrise Modification 4. 

I enjoy raising my three young children in Condobolin and do often wonder if they will need to 

relocate for employment or career opportunities. Having this project in our community will provide 

the youth of today and our future generations with an extensive range of career options, that they 

might only experience by relocating out of the area. It will also provide my partner with suitable 

employment opportunities much closer to home – he, like many others working in mining and 

living in Condobolin, is faced with living away from home for 6 months of the year.  

Outside of the employment opportunities the project will generate significant flow-on benefits to 

local businesses and services. Investment in infrastructure, investment in education and training 

and opportunities to attract new families to Condobolin - all of which will provide a positive impact 

far beyond the mine fence. 

Living and working in Condobolin I have the opportunity to speak about the project with local 

residents on a daily basis. I rarely visit the local supermarket or coffee shop without having a 

positive conversation about the project. There is a real buzz about the community – hope and 

excitement that finally, large industry and investment is sitting on our door step.  

Modification 4 should be approved. It optimises Clean TeQ Sunrise and helps realise the 

Project’s full potential and thus the opportunities for our region. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Karen Worthington  

 


